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Thursday 25th May 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

On Tuesday 7th May, as part of our STEM inauguration at Onchan School, Year 5 will be going to Triumph to complete STEM activities. This will be a great opportunity to expose children to the potential jobs that come under the title ‘STEM’.

The trip will take place in the morning with one class going at 9.30 to 10.30 and the other class at 10.30 to 11.30. Therefore, lunch will be as normal. Due to the nature of the trip, children are to wear their normal School uniform. 
Please sign the permission slip below and return to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your continued support, 
Year 5 Team 


Name of Child: ____________________________________

By signing you are giving permission for your child to attend the trip on Tuesday 7th May.

Signed ____________________	Date _________________
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